
 SAFETY BULLETIN 

 

THINK SAFELY, ACT SAFELY 

Safety Bulletin No. 2020 08 Date Issued 27 October 2020 

Subject Accessing DIA Terminal Roof 

Area of Concern Low headroom doorways & excessive glare 

Issued By Steve Caldwell (WHS – 0402 782 375) 

Introduction  

Recently a contractor struck his head on a low headroom door frame whilst returning from outside to inside.  

It was a hot humid and glary day which exacerbated the problem.  A subsequent investigation revealed that 

there was no hazard tape in place highlighting the low headroom nature of the door frame. 
This has since been rectified (photo refers). 

 

 
Low headroom door frame 

Action 

Please be reminded that there are a number of low headroom access points when accessing the DIA 
terminal roof.  Please be mindful of this and remind contractors of this particularly when returning from 

outside to inside due to likely glare, heat and humidity. 

Please remember to wear anti-glare sunglasses when accessing the roof, particularly at this time of year. 

 

Signed: SteveC 

  Health & Safety Manager 


